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1. Reason for report 

1.1 At a meeting of the Executive Committee held on 8 December 2010, Members considered the 
Council’s responses to a consultation document outlining proposals for changes to planning 
application fees (report attached at Appendices A and B).  As the consultation was due to end 
on 7 January 2011, there was insufficient time for Members of Development Control Committee 
to consider the document first. 

1.2 The Chairman of Development Control Committee attended the Executive meeting and spoke in 
support of decentralisation of fee charges and the proposed responses. 

 
1.3 Members of the Executive endorsed the responses to the consultation document subject to the 

amendment of the response to question 1 (see Minute 122 attached at Appendix C). 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________________ 

2. RECOMMENDATION 

 Members are asked to note the report and the contents of the attached appendices. 
 

Non-Applicable Sections: Policy, Financial, Legal and Personnel 

Background Documents: 
(Access via Contact 
Officer) 

 

 


